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Hello, 

 

I am writing to ask you to please pass HB 2510. The Clackamas County Fair 

Grounds is a great asset to the community, a draw for tourism, and a hub for 

thousands of 4-H families. The facility has been in need of repairs and upgrades for 

many years. The additional funding will no doubt improve safety, usability and 

access. As a former 4-H member and avid equestrian, I would really like to see the 

Clackamas County Fair Grounds maintain its status as a community center for 

generations to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicole 

 


